
Sandra Soto 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, May 31, 2017 2:11 PM 
'Christine Torok'; Records Clerk 
Nonnye Grant 

Subject: RE: Belleair email confirmation 

Good afternoon Ms. Torok, 

We are in receipt of your attached change of information. We are forwarding your message to Nonnye Grant as she 
updates the company information in our Master Commission Directory. If she has any questions, she will be in contact 
with you. 

Thank you for your information. 

Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tal lahassee. FL 32399 
(850) 413-60 I 0 

From: Christine Torok [mailto:ctorok@townofbelleair.net] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2017 1:53PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Belleair email confirmation 

Ms. Stauffer, 

I received a letter requesting confirmation for the email address for our Town Commission. The 
letter indicated a failed attempt to send a document. The email in the letter 
(commission@townofbelleaire.net) had a spelling error, which is why you were unable to send the 
item. 

The correct email is commission@townofbelleair.net (no "e" at the end of Belleair). Have a great 
day. 

Christine Torok 
Town Clerk 
Town of Belleair 
(727) s88-3769 ext 312 
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[Under Florida law (FS 119), e-mail addresses are public record. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a 
public-records request. do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead. contacttltis office by plume or in writing./ 
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